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27/08/2020  18:59:392020/2353/P COMMNT Ian Dench We can see the proposed roof terrace from our top floor. We are not against a roof terrace in principle as we 

would like to make one ourselves at some point but we believe that every effort should be made to design a 

barrier so that users of a roof terrace are not looking directly into their neighbour's home and vice versa.
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